Mailing Address Only: 5-18 Ringwood Drive, Suite 129, Stouffville, Ontario, L4A 0N2

Telephone: (416) 426-7167 Fax: (416) 426-7167 E-Mail: o5pba@o5pba.ca Website: www.o5pba.ca

Date: March 31, 2025

To: Zone Presidents & Tournament Directors

Re: Open and Senior Open Zoom Meeting

In a continuing effort to get feedback from all Open and Senior Open participants, we are holding a Zoom meeting for all current member of the O5PBA.

The purpose for this meeting is to give all current and past Open and Senior Open participants the opportunity to discuss the issues (format) that have been implemented to this date, for these Championships. While no decisions from this meeting will change the way things are now, your input will be brought forward to the Annual General Meeting.

In order to participate in this Zoom meeting, you must register by April 21, 2025. Please submit the enclosed Registration Form to <a href="mailto:o5pba@o5pba.ca">o5pba@o5pba.ca</a>. The meeting will take place on Wednesday April 30, 2025 at 7:30 PM.

Please reach out to all Open and Senior Open bowlers to advise them of this meeting. This is their opportunity to have their voices heard.

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

Míke Kyte

MIKE KYTE O5PBA Tournament Director